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INFORMATION RELEASE 
 

 
K-9 Unit to be Honored at Board of Supervisors Meeting                     March 15, 2012 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On March 27, Madeline Barnes from Pawsitively Heroic (pawsitivelyheroic.org) will join 
with the Solano County Supervisors in recognizing the excellent services provided every 
day by the Solano County Sheriff’s Office K9’s and their handlers.  Their services to the 
citizens of Solano County continue to have a positive impact on crime making our county 
a safer place to live and work.  Madeline will be presenting custom, personalized 
medallions to each K-9 service team currently assigned to the program.  The following 
K-9 teams will receive recognition: 
 
"Richter" - Deputy Sheriff Michael Waller  
"Fedor"    - Deputy Sheriff Craig Collins 
"Basco"   - Deputy Sheriff John Swafford  
"Hondo"  - Deputy Sheriff Randy Pratt  
"DUI"      - Correctional Officer Brandi Aguilar 
  
The presentations will be done near the beginning of the regularly scheduled Solano 
County Board of Supervisors meeting which is scheduled for Tuesday, March 27, 2012, 
at 9:00 AM.  The meeting will take place at the Solano County Government Center which 
is located at 675 Texas Street in Fairfield, California. 
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